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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I support this bill.  For seniors on a fixed income, it would make it more affordable for 

them to stay in their own homes, and enable them to pass that home to their children.  

For people who have worked hard all their lives to buy a home, many of them just 

getting by, to loose it because they can't afford the taxes is really sad.  Some may 

say that it's not a lot of money, but think of someone who has been retired for 25 

years.  I know the taxes on my house have at least doubled in that time.  For most 

people, retirement income does not.  

 

Please vote yes on HJR 1. 

 

Thank You, 

Karen Schmidlin 

PCP House Captain HD31 

Washington County 


